June 14, 2006

This is a decision paper.

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Richard Hughes, Ed. D., Superintendent

SUBJECT:
2006 Board Treasurer

	ISSUES:
	Each year the Board of Education reaffirms the appointment of the board treasurer that is placed in the form of a motion in the official board minutes.  The current board treasurer has submitted his retirement paperwork.

	
	

	
	

	RECOMMENDATION:
	I recommend that the board appoint Mr. Gary Milby, Associate Superintendent for Finance, as the board treasurer effective July 1-December 31, 2006.

	
	

	RECOMMENDED MOTIONS:
	I move that the board appoint Mr. Gary Milby, Associate Superintendent for Finance, as the board treasurer effective July 1-December 31, 2006.


